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· [bookmark: _GoBack]In July and August 2020, the SACO Program held a SACO CJK Funnel Training Workshop. Janis L. Young was the trainer. The PCC Secretariat SACO group hosted the online sessions, which consisted of seven three-hour online training sessions with exercises and quizzes. Twelve SACO CJK Funnel members attended the workshop
· The SACO African American Funnel changed coordination in February 2021. Deborah Tomaras (Marist College), coordinator from January 2020 through February 2021, passed the coordinator duties to Staci Ross (University of Pittsburgh) and Michelle Cronquist (University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill)
· The SACO Judaica Funnel also has new coordination. When Heidi Lerner (Stanford University) retires this spring, the funnel will be coordinated by Jasmin Shinohara (University of Pennsylvania)
· In conversations with Jasmin about the roles of SACO funnel coordinators, we discussed the possibilities of organizing an online meeting for all SACO funnel coordinators, to serve as a “get-to-know-you” opportunity, and to have a discussion of how each SACO funnel operates. This discussion will inform the draft of a “Guidelines for SACO Funnel Coordinators” document. If you are a SACO funnel coordinator, please watch for a call for this meeting, which I hope will be sometime in April or May of this year
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